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Dear Parents,
The following newsletter is designed to keep you informed about the range of topics that will be covered by your child/children in the Year 6 class during the spring term. The main topic is called “Eureka”.

We have included a copy of our "theme web" which gives a brief outline of activities we hope to undertake in various curriculum areas.

Literacy

Our Literacy work concentrates on a number of skills:

-
developing a good legible joined handwriting style

· understanding the conventions of standard English

· continuing to add to their knowledge of linguistic terms, including those to describe grammar.
· developing punctuation skills such as paragraphing, semi-colons, colons

· using study skills such as scanning, note taking, summarising and developing proof reading skills

· using the dictionary and thesaurus to extend and improve writing

· developing spelling strategies to extend their vocabulary and provide support for their spelling. 

They will also study poetic features such as rhythm, rhyme and assonance. The children will have plenty of opportunity to write their own poetry and we hope to produce anthologies of our work. They will be planning, drafting, writing, evaluating and editing their narrative writing and will be encouraged to use poetic features such as figurative language in their written work. 
Oral presentations will be based on poetry this term and the children will be asked to select a poem to recite to the class.
In non-fiction the children will have opportunities to write non-chronological reports in science, newspaper reports and letters linked to topic work.

Spelling tests will be based on the statutory National Curriculum word lists, these will be individualised enabling children to work at their own pace. Tests will continue to be given on Monday mornings.
. 
Guided Reading will be based on developing Reading Comprehension skills- we will look at model answers to questions using literal, inferential and deduction skills.

Numeracy

In Numeracy, we will continue to provide opportunities for children to increase their fluency in the fundamentals of mathematics and to apply this knowledge to reason, make choices and solve problems.
Written Arithmetic tests to build their confidence “using and applying” formal methods to solve multi-step problems will continue to be on Monday mornings.

· Our Science will be based on the 2 National Curriculum units: Earth and Space and Light. The children will be provided with plenty of opportunities to set up fair tests, carry out experiments; record and evaluate their results. 
Computing/French
The children will write efficient procedures for a Logo program; see topic web for more detail.
The children will continue to study French through units based on “Animals”
As a whole school our main focus in Social and Emotional Aspects of Learning this half term is “Going for Goals” and the children will be discussing how they can set themselves personal targets and challenge themselves and each other in a supportive environment. Next half term the focus will be “Good to be me”, which will encourage the children to reflect on their strengths in order to raise their self esteem and become more confident.

In Physical Education we will be developing swimming skills every Tuesday morning at Thirsk swimming baths. PE lessons on Thursdays will focus on interpreting Greek Myths through Dance.
Homework, will reflect topics covered in class or cover areas that we feel need extension activities in order to reinforce certain elements/concepts. The children may also receive practice SAT`s questions. Homework will generally be given on a Thursday to be handed in on Tuesdays.

If you have any worries or concerns about any aspect of your child's time/work in school please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Adams or myself.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Botham/ Mrs Adams
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